Untitled
Commission Meeting
Name
Gabrielle Chavez
Address
1004 Saw Mill Rd NE Rio Rancho, NM 87144 United States Map It
Email
Gabriellenchavez@msn.com
Comments:
It is appalling that county commissioners will be considering giving themselves a raise when so many people have lost their jobs, and are struggling to provide basic necessities for their families due to this pandemic. You should be more concerned with the well being of your constituents, county employees and maintaining the infrastructure you're responsible for rather than giving yourselves raises. If budget shortfalls will not allow for county employees to receive raises, then commissioners you should not be giving yourselves raises let alone considering it.